
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE 
ALVORD UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ELIMINATION OF TWO CERTIFICATED POSITIONS FOR THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 55 
 
 WHEREAS, the Governing Board has determined that it shall be necessary to eliminate the vacant 
certificated positions described below at the close of the 2019-2020 school year due to a decline in student 
enrollment;  
 

WHEREAS, the Superintendent recommends that the Governing Board adopt a resolution to 
eliminate two certificated positions as follows: 
 

FTE POSITION 
1 Learning Handicap Teacher 
1 Instructional Specialist Coach, Special Education  

 
 WHEREAS, the Board of Education is authorized to reduce or eliminate certain services pursuant 
to Education Code sections 44949 and 44955, effective at the end of the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
 WHEREAS, under Education Code section 44955, employees whose positions are affected by the 
elimination of specific positions shall be assigned or reassigned in such manner that they be retained to 
provide other services according to their qualifications and credentials, if applicable. 

 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the District Superintendent or Superintendent’s designee, is 
hereby authorized and directed to initiate and pursue procedures necessary to accomplish the above, and 
to give notice to any affected employees, if applicable. 
  
PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Education of the Alvord Unified School District at its meeting 
held on the 11th day of June, 2020, by the following vote: 

 
AYES:      ______________________ 
NAYES:   ______________________ 
ABSENT: ______________________ ____________________ 

ABSTAIN: _____________________ President 
             Board of Education 
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I, Allan J. Mucerino, Superintendent of Alvord Unified School District of Riverside, California, do hereby 
certify that the foregoing is a full, true and correct copy of a Resolution adopted by the District’s Board of 
Education at a duly scheduled meeting thereof. 

 
Dated: June 11, 2020                                             _________________________ 

         Allan J. Mucerino, Ed.D. 
                           Superintendent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


